
2002 Winter Olympics’ Briefing 
Everything you NEED to know about flying in and around the 

Salt Lake City area from mid-January through the end of 
March 2002.  If you plan on flying in Northern Utah during 

this time frame you can not afford to miss this meeting! 
 

Presented by: Salt Lake Flight Standards District Office 
& Personnel from Air Traffic Control, US Customs, US Secret Service, and the  

Utah Olympic Public Safety Command (UOPSC) 
 

Information will be given out about the Olympic Aviation Security Plan including how this information will affect the airspace 
in Northern Utah before, during, and after the 2002 Olympic Winter Games.  Security will have an impact on all aviation 
activities during the Olympic Games in Northern Utah.  It is highly recommended that you plan on attending one of these 

scheduled meetings.  No reservations are needed but space is limited, so plan on coming early. 

Which airports will be open?  How do I get accredited to fly? Procedures to be followed for each flight!  
All this and much more will be discussed! 

ALL MEETINGS START AT 7:00 PM 

Provo/Orem 
Utah Valley State College 

Ragan Theatre  
800 West University Parkway 

Orem, Utah 
 

December 5, 2001 
& 

January 8, 2002 

Ogden 
Ogden City Council Chambers 

2549 Washington Blvd. 
Suite 340 

Ogden, Utah 
 

December 6, 2001 
& 

January 10, 2002 

Salt Lake City 
Westminster College 

Jewett Center Auditorium 
1840 South 1300 East 
Salt Lake City, Utah 

 

December 4, 2001 
& 

December 18, 2001 
& 

January 9, 2002 Cedar City 
Civil Air Patrol Hanger 

Cedar City Airport 
Cedar City, Utah 

 

December 4, 2001 

Richfield 
City Council Chambers 
75 East Center Street 

Richfield, Utah 
 

December 6, 2001 

St. George 
Dixie College 

Udvar-Hazy Building 
Room UH121 

St. George, Utah 
 

December 5, 2001 Logan 
Utah State University 
Engineering Building 
Auditorium EC106 

Logan, Utah 
 

December 7, 2001 

Heber City 
Utah Valley State College  

Extension Campus 
200 South Main 
Heber City, Utah 

 

January 7, 2002 

For more information  
Flight Standards Olympic Desk 

 

1-800-532-0268 x 134 
FAA2002@sprynet.com 



 

 

2002 Olympic Winter Games 
Aviation Security Briefings 

 
In an effort to increase pilot’s awareness of the 
procedures established for the security of the 2002 
Olympic Winter Games we are scheduling the 
enclosed mentioned briefing times and locations. 
 
It is our hope that through explaining these 
procedures and restrictions to as many of the aviators 
in the Northern Utah area as possible we will help 
them avoid any problems when navigating in this area 
during the Olympic Games. 
 
Please be advised that this information is subject to 
change.  Always check NOTAMs before each flight!  
 
We strongly suggest that you check one of the 
following sources BEFORE you attend one of these 
meetings to validate the correct time and location. 
Flight Standards Olympic Desk: 

http://www.faa.gov/fsdo/slc 
http://olympics.faa.gov 
http://www.uopsc.org 
faa2002@sprynet.com 
1-800-532-0268 x 134 

For more information on these 
briefings and other FAA Safety 

Program events logon to: 
www.faa.gov/fsdo/slc 

 

All airmen are welcome to attend! 
 
 

We want to thank Ogden City 
Council, Richfield City Council, 

Utah State University, Utah Valley 
State College, Dixie College, Civil 

Air Patrol, and Westminster College 
for their cooperation in providing 
meeting space for these Aviation 

Safety Briefings! 
 
 

Remember! Safety is no Accident! 

2002 Olympic Winter Games 

Aviation Security Plan Briefing Notice 


